20.7.2020

To all suppliers of pharmaceuticals,
surgical and laboratory items

Dear Sir/Madam

Registration of products with
National Medicines Regulatory Authority

The State Pharmaceuticals Corporation has been informed by the National Medicines
Regulatory Authority that most of the Companies have not taken any steps to register
their products with the NMRA.

In future, registration of a product will be strictly compulsory to receive an award.
Therefore, we request you to urgently start registering your products with NMRA, as, in
the technical evaluation if the registration process has, at least, been started
those companies will be given due priority in the selection.

Yours faithfully )

Consultant
Chairman
State Pharmaceuticals Corporatioan

rosurgeon



